
Vacancy on the Board of Directors for   
Calaveras Consolidated Fire Protection District 

Calaveras Consolidated Fire Protection District (CCFPD) announces a vacancy for the 
position of Director on the CCFPD Board of Directors.   

The Board accepted Chris Allen's resignation and began the process to appoint a 
replacement Director to complete the vacant term. This appointment will stand until 
December 2024 when it will be replaced with a short term Director, elected by the 
community. 

CCFPD is actively seeking residents who may wish to serve the electorate for this period 
of time.  It is not necessary that one have any experience on public boards or with fire 
districts; only a willing heart and the desire to give back to the community. 

The process will proceed as follows: 

Beginning Tuesday February 27, 2024 interested parties may pick up an 
application from Calaveras Consolidated Fire Protection District business office located at 
6501 Jenny Lind Road, Valley Springs, CA between 9:00 am and 4:00 pm, Monday-
Thursday.  Upon request applications can also be e-mailed or an interested person 
may download the application from the website at www.calcofire.org. 

Applications will be accepted until 4:00 pm on Monday April 8, 2024.  Applications will
be reviewed, and candidates will be invited to speak and answer questions at the 
public board meeting scheduled for Monday, April 22, 2024 at 6:00 pm.  At that 
time, the Board expects to appoint and seat the new members for the remainder of the 
meeting.
To have an application e-mailed, please send an email request to the email address listed 
below.

Contact:  Rose Beristianos, Administrative Assistant
admin@calcofire.org.

http://www.calcofire.org/
mailto:kolson@calcofire.org



